
 

 
 

 

To Whom It May Concern:                                                                     August 27, 2014 

 

 

 

My name is Nathan Dhamers I am the Director of Technology Services, Glenbard 

Township District 87. 

I would like to share a few words about our relationship with the Team at Wireless 

Training & Solutions (WiTS). The WiTS team came highly recommended by one of our 

most trusted industry partners and we soon found out why. The WiTS team was able to 

quickly adapt to our environment and identify issues that we had not previously 

considered; such as local police and emergency services causing channels to drop from 

radar interference as well as placement of school microwave ovens. The WiTS senior 

engineer provided a wealth of knowledge, my staff was thoroughly impressed with his 

technical knowledge and ability to simplify and explain each of the Wi-Fi concepts.  I 

have already recommended the WiTS team to three other school districts, I feel they 

bring the knowledge and expertise required to manage our complex education 

environments. Running many different wireless devices simultaneously can be very 

challenging, WiTS provided the results we were looking for and has saved us time and 

money in the process; giving us the confidence to move forward knowing that we have 

the infrastructure and support in place to handle all of our wireless needs. I look forward 

to continuing our relationship with the WiTS team and would highly recommend their 

Professional Services to any organization looking for top tier Wi-Fi services and support.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Nathan A. Dhamers 

Director of Technology Services 

Glenbard Township District 87 

 


